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Hucknall Town Centre Improvement Scheme
Traffic Management Bulletin



Sunday 27th November Onwards
Carillion/Tarmac – Hucknall High Street is closed between Baker Street and Watnall Road. For the Pedestrianisation works.




Week Commencing 20th February 2017
Monday 20th February to Sunday 26th February 2017
No current Traffic Management planned.






Week Commencing 27th February 2017(Subject to Change)
Monday 27th February to Sunday 5th March 2017
No current Traffic Management planned.
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